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October 14, 2020 
 
Dan Lustig 
President/CEO 
Haymarket Center 
932 W. Washington Blvd 
Chicago, Illinois 60607 
 
RE: Letter of Support  
 
Dear Mr. Lusting: 
 
As the Single State Authority (SSA) for substance use disorders (SUD), the Illinois Department 
of Human Services/Division of Substance Use Prevention and Recovery (IDHS/SUPR) is 
charged with designing, coordinating, and funding a system of care along with the continuum of 
prevention, intervention, treatment, and recovery support through which individuals with SUD, 
those in recovery, and those at risk are valued and treated with dignity. IDHS/SUPR strives to 
eliminate stigma, accompanying attitudes, discrimination and other barriers to recovery.   
 
On behalf of IDHS/SUPR, I am pleased to provide this letter of support for Haymarket Center’s 
new rehabilitation center in Itasca, IL. Haymarket Center’s substance use disorder treatment and 
intervention licensed facilities have and continue to meet the required standards to deliver 
substance use disorder treatment and intervention services in Illinois. In addition, Haymarket 
Center is currently not under investigation due to client complaints or in the process of 
addressing compliance violations.  
 
If you have any questions regarding Haymarket Center’s licenses or compliance with 
IDHS/SUPR’s regulations please contact Laura Garcia, Deputy Director of Bureau of Licensure, 
Compliance, and Monitoring (312) 814-2294. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Danielle L. Kirby 
Director 
Division of Substance Use Prevention and Recovery (SUPR) 
 
 
CC: Laura Garcia, Deputy Director of Bureau of Licensure, Compliance, and Monitoring 


